
 
 
 

 
 

February 3rd, 2025 

 

 

Dear Customers/Clients, 

 

We are pleased to announce that the Board of Directors has decided on a new management 

team and Mr. Takashi Tanaka is appointed as the new President of Summit Agro 

International Ltd. with effect from February 3rd, 2025. 

 

We express our sincere appreciation for your patronage and support you have rendered to 

the predecessor, Mr. Hiromichi Maruyama. 

 

Wishing you every success and prosperity in the future, we appreciate if you would kindly 

provide with the same favor and assistance as you have given to Mr. Hiromichi Maruyama 

in the past to the new President. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Takashi Tanaka                        Hiromichi Maruyama 

President                                  Director 

Summit Agro International Ltd.             Summit Agro International Ltd. 

 


